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NMOS BULLETIN  

The Bulletin is published four times a year; subscription is by membership in NMOS. The Bulletin serves 
two primary purposes: (1) to publish articles of scientific merit concerning the distribution, abundance, 
status, behavior, and ecology of the avifauna of New Mexico and its contiguous regions and (2) to publish 
news and announcements deemed of interest to the New Mexico ornithological community.  

NMOS members are urged to submit articles and news. Articles received are subject to review and editing. 
Published articles are noted in major abstracting services (e.g., the AOU's "Recent Ornithological Literature" 
section of The Auk). Please submit news and articles (double-spaced) (hard copy, disk, or email) to Mary 
Alice Root (maroot@unm.edu) or Bruce Neville (bneville@unm.edu).  

ANNUAL DUES  

Membership in the New Mexico Ornithological Society is open to anyone with an interest in birds. 
Memberships are for a calendar year and annual dues are payable 1 January.  

Dues are: Regular $10, Family $15, Student $5, Supporting $35 and Life $300.  

Address for the New Mexico Ornithological Society: P.O. Box 3068, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87190-
3068  

New Mexico Ornithological Society's HOME PAGE 

http://mvar .nmsu.edu/nmos 
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This issue of the NMOS Bulletin was published 21 November 2000.  


